
In true Sherdley style, this week has been an incredibly busy one - Visits
to the library, Ukele and String instrument lessons, Bikeability for year 5,
class assemblies, the start of after school clubs and World Book day
celebrations. 

As a parent myself, I recognise how challenging weeks like this can be
for you. Thank you for supporting us and helping to make the week a
real success! 

We believe that events such as these underpin and support our
Sherdley Values as well as offering our children personal development
opportunities and considerations for their futures. The fun and
enjoyment that the children have experienced is priceless. 

Attendance Year to
Date:

95%
Our Attendance

HERO’s last week: 

Class 3W 99.6%

Here, Everyday,
Ready, On time

 

NEWSLETTER
S H E R D L E Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L
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A note from Mrs Bennett
Attendance
Matters

We are holding our Colour Run fundraising event on the 
23rd May and are on the hunt for any water guns that you
can donate to school!

Please drop any donations into the school office. 

Request for Donations!



Hardworker Award Golden Pupil Award Writer of the Week

RE Ava A Daisy P Matilda D

RR Olivia FG Emily M Elias W

1K Ava Grace B Bobby G Dolly M

1W Rhys G Albie F Ayda T

2F Aalayah-Rose G Sadie R-C Minnie A

2S Astrid T Ethan B Sam H

3H Thea H April K Esmae C

3W Lena K Jayden M Freddie R

4O Daisy-Mae R Alba S Olivia B

4W Devon B Amelia T Thomas D

5M Leo H Joshua C Nicola P

5R Ivy M Charlotte S Jacob P

6C Mia G Bella CW Daisy L

6J Stella G Tyler M Emily B
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Congratulations to...

Our students who received the following awards this week:
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We are super proud!



During school council this week we prepared our resources for Red Nose Day on the 21st
March, this included a video to guide children and parents/carers on our plans for raising
money: 

Wear something Red
Buy a Doughnut 
Bluey Trail Hunt for Early Years
Team Quizzes for Y1-6 
Maths challenges 

 

Children are invited to attend school on Friday 14th March in non- uniform in
exchange for a donation of goods for the Easter Raffle this could include: 

Chocolate
Easter Eggs
Easter related gifts 
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School Council 

Friday 14th March -  Non Uniform Day 

Parking Reminder
We all want to keep our children safe around school, here are some top
tips on how you can make a difference: 

Keep your speed down
Check for pedestrians and cyclists before opening a car door
Do not park on zig zag or yellow lines
Leave enough room on pavements for pedestrians, pushchairs and
wheelchairs to get past
Please be mindful and considerate of our school neighbours

 



7TH MARCH 2025 www.sherdleyprimaryschool.co.uk

Sherdley Shares

If you are interested in any of the below, please contact the providers directly.








